
 

On behalf of Local 463 IUE-CWA, we offer our deepest condolences on 
the passing of former Union President Gerald Langone.  Mr. Langone 
led the Local with his wisdom and foresight to ensure strength in 
numbers and unite relationships with Union members and employers 
during negotiations for equal rights.   

We thank and honor his accomplishments and mourn his loss alongside 
his family and our friends, the people of Local 463. 

 

With Deepest Sympathy 

Local 463 and Staff 


